
 

 

TO: Dr. Charles Johns 

FROM: Dr. Rosanne Williamson 

RE: Textbook Changes 

DATE: April 22, 2020 

 

Recommendation 

I recommend the Board’s approval of the proposed textbook changes. 

Background 

The​ ​textbook change report​ was brought forward at the April 13, 2020 Board meeting 

and is available online. 

The requests have been reviewed by the teachers involved, the instructional supervisors 

and the associate principals.  

While this compilation reflects the majority of textbook changes, we may bring to the 

Board a limited number of texts in mid-summer, which reflect instructional decisions 

made during summer curriculum projects.  

  

  

  

 

  

 

https://boardmeetings.glenbrook225.org/sites/il.glenbrook.schoolboard.net/files/07.00%20Preliminary%20Review%20of%20Textbook%20Changes%20-Needs%20changes.pdf
https://boardmeetings.glenbrook225.org/sites/il.glenbrook.schoolboard.net/files/06.00%20Preliminary%20Review%20of%20Textbook%20Changes.pdf

